APARTADO 0816-03727, PANAMA REP. DE PANAMA-E-MAIL: info@fglg.org.pa
TEL (507)204-4070 - FAX (507)204-4071

January 31st, 2016

United Nations Global Compact
685 Third Avenue, Fl 12
New York, NY 10017

Dear Sirs:

The Gabriel Lewis Galindo Foundation wants to express its deepest disappointment
because of our failure to submit our organization’s biennial COE. We believe that
our participation as an active member of The UN Global Compact is most important
and we apologize for not presenting the required documentation on time.

We want to request additional time for us to be able to present the documentation
in the near future in order for us to comply with the Organization’s requirements.

We deeply appreciate your understanding and the additional time for us to be able
to present this further.

Thank you very much once again,

Kind regards,

bz’
Marta Lewis de Cardoze
Executive Director

Gabriel Lewis Galindo Foundation
Panama




